
From: Ruano, Jose
To: Hughey, Rosalynn
Cc: Tu, John; Han, James
Subject: Re: Do we have dates for the October DSAP meeting & Downtown West meeting?
Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 1:34:22 PM

Hi Rosalynn,

We're planning for separate meetings. The DTW would land on 10/15 and DSAP is tentatively
scheduled for 10/29. The goal is to get a draft  public DSAP out mid-October.

Thanks,

Jose

Jose Ruano, Planner
II
Department of Planning, Building and Code Enforcement

City of San José | 200 E. Santa Clara St. 3rd Floor
San José, CA 95113
408.535.3803 | www.sanjoseca.gov/planning

From: Hughey, Rosalynn <Rosalynn.Hughey@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 1:30 PM
To: Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: Ruano, Jose <Jose.Ruano@sanjoseca.gov>; Tu, John <john.tu@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: RE: Do we have dates for the October DSAP meeting & Downtown West meeting?
 
Understand the challenges. Did we land on 10/15 for both the DSAP and Downtown West or I
believe we are doing separate meetings ??

-----Original Message-----
From: Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov> 
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 1:14 PM
To: Hughey, Rosalynn <Rosalynn.Hughey@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: Ruano, Jose <Jose.Ruano@sanjoseca.gov>; Tu, John <john.tu@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: RE: Do we have dates for the October DSAP meeting & Downtown West meeting?


Hi Rosalynn, 

To follow up on the request for moving the Community Date.  We just had our outreach meeting and
Lori shared a list of all the different stakeholder, community groups, SAAG, etc meeting for Oct and
there appears to be an event almost every night and some nights
more than one event.  It would be
quite hard to move the date.  

I think we understand it is a lot of material for people to absorb from Oct 7, but I think it is important
to get the discussion going quicker after the resubmittal so we can have more robust discussion, even
if it is clarification questions.  So that all the
various meetings that happen after the Oct 15 they have
a better concept of the resubmittal. 
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Additionally, from resource standpoint, the longer between the presentation and meeting, means
more questions potentially or groups rushing for answers before the community meeting.  I think
having the meeting earlier after the presentation allows us to address
their question sooner and
allows us to incorporate more of the follow up in any of the meetings after Oct 15. 


From my experience, more time to see the materials does not equate necessarily to many more
people reading it more in depth and more often people forget their questions.  I think we rather get
the discussion rolling while the resubmittal is fresh in people’s
mind.

Also, for information purpose, the DSAP Community meeting is tentatively scheduled for 10/29.

Best Regards,
James Han
Planner | Planning Division | PBCE
City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street
Email: james.han@sanjoseca.gov | Phone: (408)-535-7843 For More Information Please Visit:
http://www.sanjoseca.gov/planning

San José City Hall is closed in response to COVID-19.
I am working remotely in accord with governor's and City's direction. I will monitor email during
this time. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Hughey, Rosalynn <Rosalynn.Hughey@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 10:53 AM
To: Ruano, Jose <Jose.Ruano@sanjoseca.gov>; Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Do we have dates for the October DSAP meeting & Downtown West meeting? 

Since the draft docs will be released on 10/7, perhaps we schedule the meetings toward the end of
October - gives the public more time to review.


Sent from my iPhone

http://www.sanjoseca.gov/planning

